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As Dean Wilkin wrote in his update earlier this afternoon, this new environment can take a toll on us
physically, mentally, and spiritually.  In addition, our Library family has suffered recent losses, which
makes this time even more difficult to bear.
 
We are able to partner with Faculty Staff Assistance Services (FSAS) to provide a group grief
counseling session for Library employees.  This is usually offered as an in-person meeting, however,
with the new social distancing guidelines, FSAS would facilitate this group grief counseling session
through Zoom. 
 
To make arrangements, we need to know how many are interested in participating as a group.  For
privacy, please indicate your interest via this form by Friday, May 15, so that we can arrange the
session as soon as possible.  Once we have an approximate number of those interested, we will
schedule with FSAS.  The date, time, and Zoom meeting link will be provided to those who signed up,
separately.
 
If a group environment is not something you are comfortable with, FSAS also provides individualized
sessions.  Please reach out to them by calling 217-244-5312 to schedule a personalized meeting.
 
Skye
 
Skye Arseneau
Interim Director of Library Human Resources
Main Library
1408 W. Gregory Drive
Urbana, IL 61801
217-244-5031
 

Under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act any written communication to or from university
employees regarding university business is a public record and may be subject to public disclosure. 
 
 
 

mailto:yoskye@illinois.edu
mailto:LIBNEWS-L@LISTSERV.ILLINOIS.EDU
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__forms.office.com_Pages_ResponsePage.aspx-3Fid-3Db35GRCxGok6CP3gA3lQ043jE5EOcYCBOt5G7ujETE-5FNUQ1FJUjgzOTJUUDZWTkpGSEZMRkdQME1DWS4u&d=DwMFAg&c=Y6HT0gyZH_Z4ZSRJdNYJeQ&r=-c0mJVAjigohhcsZeNjjIW0fhs9rzR-n_zxO8FCyt_g&m=ro0hI0frQgRNJsrxHQ6p9cOIkrqSAmw_LGKBgXkD5KU&s=btzNy_tXMXCubYKjK8XbftNB2io8Z_v6LBwgIRYn-8c&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__forms.office.com_Pages_ResponsePage.aspx-3Fid-3Db35GRCxGok6CP3gA3lQ043jE5EOcYCBOt5G7ujETE-5FNUQ1FJUjgzOTJUUDZWTkpGSEZMRkdQME1DWS4u&d=DwMFAg&c=Y6HT0gyZH_Z4ZSRJdNYJeQ&r=-c0mJVAjigohhcsZeNjjIW0fhs9rzR-n_zxO8FCyt_g&m=ro0hI0frQgRNJsrxHQ6p9cOIkrqSAmw_LGKBgXkD5KU&s=btzNy_tXMXCubYKjK8XbftNB2io8Z_v6LBwgIRYn-8c&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__illinois.edu_&d=DwMFAg&c=Y6HT0gyZH_Z4ZSRJdNYJeQ&r=-c0mJVAjigohhcsZeNjjIW0fhs9rzR-n_zxO8FCyt_g&m=ro0hI0frQgRNJsrxHQ6p9cOIkrqSAmw_LGKBgXkD5KU&s=2tDIgJQf46h72mk0nlsBPB7_7XtWwLwdPT36WMUQ1wc&e=

N ILLINOIS




